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Want to learn a little more about roles and responsibilities in Interprofessional Education while having a

little fun? The Office of Interprofessional Education is looking for 12 students who would like to

participate in the filming of a short IPE video (2-3 minutes in length). Filming will take place on Friday,

September 18th, from 2:00 - 4:00 pm in the UC Simulation Center. Students are needed to portray the

roles of various health care professionals (can play the role of any provider). Individual scripts are short

and will be provided. 

For more information or to volunteer contact Christie Beauregard in the IPE Office at

christie.beauregard@ttuhsc.edu. 

See Your Face on the Big Screen! - Office of Professional Education Video 

As the fall semester nears and more of our students and team members return to campus, COVID-19

viral testing will be available to TTUHSC students and team members in Lubbock. Texas. Department

of Emergency Management will provide a drive-thru test site from August 3 to 24 at the Museum of

Texas Tech (8 am - 4 pm, Monday - Saturday, weather permitting). Testing is provided at no charge,

but pre-registration is required at https://texas.curativeinc.com/welcome.

Free COVID-19 Testing Available to TTUHSC Students and Team Members

mailto:christie.beauregard@ttuhsc.edu
https://texas.curativeinc.com/welcome


The HSC Veterans Resource Center is seeking veterans at TTUHSC who would like to fill a mentorship

role for another veteran or service member. This developing mentorship program will provide an

opportunity to serve as a trusted friend and leader in the development and support of a fellow veteran

or service member; to help them navigate student life, identify challenges they may encounter, provide

appropriate resources on and off campus, and offer ongoing support toward academic, personal,

and professional successes.If interested, please email sara.henly@ttuhsc.edu. In order to bring best

practices to the program, each mentor must complete Green Zone Training (GZT), comprised of 6

modules (approximately 2 hours in length). Those who complete all module will also receive a GZT

decal, indicating their support.

At TTUHSC, our top priority is the health, safety and well-being of our students, team members and

patients. TTUHSC Safe is a comprehensive plan that includes health and safety procedures that go above

and beyond the minimum standards established federal, state and local government authorities to

protect you on our campuses. There are also resources listed for counseling services, food pantry access,

and wi-fi access points on campuses. To learn more visit the TTUHSC Safe website.

TTUHSC Safe Website

Veteran to Veteran Mentorship Program

Registration is now open for the 3rd Annual Ketner Lectureship which will be held virtually on

Thursday, September 17th. The topic for this year's lectureship is "The Digital Age of Healthcare and

Education: What You Need to Know." Keynote speakers include Roy L. Simpson, DNP, RN, DPNAP,

FAAN, FACMI and Richard Booth, RN, MScN, PhD. 

Visit https://nursing.ttuhsc.edu/ketner for registration information or email

ketnerlectureship@ttushc.edu for any questions. 

Registration Open - 3rd Annual Ketner Lectureship, Celebrating the Year of the Nurse

Need a refresher on how to use the new PubMed or library resources? The TTUHSC Libraries have

recently archived some of our Zoom workshops that you can watch 24/7.

https://ttuhsc.libguides.com/instruction/workshops

Video Tutorials as the TTUHSC Libraries

The Office of Interprofessional Education is now interviewing for a graduate student assist position

for the FY21 school year. Potential candidates must be available to work on campus ten hours a week

in the IPE offices. We offer flexible scheduling between the hours of 8:30 - 5:00 pm, M-F. Pay is $11.00

per hour. Preferred candidates will be knowledgeable of Microsoft Word and Excel, and have some

graphics design experience. Interested applicants should complete an application at jobs.ttuhsc.edu,

job reference #18272BR. For more information, contact the Office of Interprofessional Education

Looking for a part-time job this school year? 

www.ttuhsc.edu/safe
mailto:ketnerlectureship@ttuhsc.edu
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E v e n t s  &  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  f o r  S t u d e n t s

Tuesday, August 11th | 10:00 - 11:00 am | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/93597122203

In confronting a crucible moment, we have 3 choices: ignore, minimize or confront it.  During this one

hour webinar, we will discuss what happens when we try to minimize a crucible moment and how it

impacts trust.

Office of People Development Webinar

Thursday, August 13th | 12:00 pm | Zoom:

http://https//ttuhsc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErceiurzksHtfRwIVsDfI6BGKyC6o_bnYW

Join the Office of Global Health for their Global Perspectives Film Series on August 13th. JOHN LEWIS:

GET IN THE WAY is the first major documentary biography of John Lewis, civil rights hero, congressional

leader and champion of human rights whose unwavering fight for justice spans the past 50 years.

Register at the below link to get the Zoom link. 

Global Perspectives Film Series - John Lewis: Get in the Way

Thursday, August 13th | 12:00 - 1:00 pm | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/6696890937

Join us on August 13th to hear guest speaker Rene Resendez Fisher, MA, CCRP discuss "COVID-19 Ethical

Research Concerns, a Frank Discussion". 

SoCRA West Texas Chapter - COVID-19 Ethical Research Concerns

If you have a program or event that encourages, enlightens, empowers, and/or embraces the campus

from a diversity and inclusion lens please email them to diversity@ttuhsc.edu to be included on the

website.

Celebrations of Diversity

Friday, August 14th | 1:00 - 4:00 pm | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/98522475802

Join Erin McGann, Justice-Involved Veterans Coordinator from the Texas Veterans Commission for this

free CALM training worth 3 CEUs for mental health practitioners.Reducing access to lethal means, such

as firearms and medication, can determine whether a person at risk for suicide lives or dies. This free

course focuses on how to reduce access to the methods people use to kill themselves. It covers how to:

1) identify people who could benefit from lethal means counseling, 2) ask about their access to lethal

methods, and 3) work with them, and their families, to reduce access.

Counseling Access to Lethal Means (CALM) Training

https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/98522475802
https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/6696890937
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The policy for use of the TTUHSC tax-exempt status is covered in HSC OP 50.19 (e)(1). In that policy it

states that student organizations are not placed under the institution's tax-exempt umbrella.

Expenditures from an agency fund are not entitled to the institution's state sales tax exemption. Due

to this policy, student organizations are no longer able to use the TTUHSC tax exemption for

purchases. For questions please contact Student Life at student.life@ttuhsc.edu. 

Tax ID Use Policy

Student.Life@ttuhsc.edu | (806) 743-2302 | www.ttuhsc.edu/student-life
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With 1000s of selections, the Printing Center offers branded merchandise to fulfill all of your needs.

Put our knowledge about promotional products to work for you. With high quality promotional

products, fast delivery times, and prices to fit all budgets, we will provide customized, relevant

recommendations for you. Simply take a look around on our website (www.promoplace.com/ttuhsc)

or contact us at promoplace@ttuhsc.edu and we'll do the shopping for you!  

TTUHSC Printing Center Available for Promo Item Purchases

Congratulations to Brooke Walterscheid, a fourth year

medical student and former SGA President, who was

sworn in as the 15th student regent at the TTUS Board

of Regents meeting on Thursday, August 6th . Brooke

is the sixth student from TTUHSC to serve in this role. 
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